Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, October 02, 2015 11:03 AM

To: ‘dave@eras.biz'

Cc: Dhruv Patel (dhruv.balaji@gmail.com); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: 110 Hegenberger site RO0003147

Dave,

ACEH did forward the well search request to DWR. We have not received a response. You may wish to issue two
reports, one for the site investigation and one for the sensitive receptor survey, in order to speed up the review process.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: dave@eras.biz [mailto:dave@eras.biz]

Sent: Friday, October 02, 2015 10:53 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>
Subject: 110 Hegenberger site RO0003147

Hi Keith, we have completed the report of the subsurface investigations at this site but are holding it up pending receipt
of well information from DWR.

Just wanted to confirm that the ACHCSA requested this information for this case. Not sure if you have sent these
requests so that you would know how long a request may take to be completed.

Thanks and have a great weekend.

David Siegel

Senior Program Manager
ERAS Environmental, Inc.
1533 B Street

Hayward, CA 94546
(510) 247-9885 x 304
www.eras.biz



